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From: Mary Miles
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: PLEASE PLACE ATTACHED LETTER IN BOS FILES 200883, 200903, 200987, and 201024
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:40:36 PM
Attachments: 9-3-20 GARY RUSS LETTER TO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS.pdf

 

FROM:
Mary Miles (SB #230395)
Attorney at Law for Coalition for Adequate Review
364 Page St., #36
San Francisco, CA  94102
(415) 863-2310
E-mail:  page364@earthlink.net
 
TO:
Angela Calvillo, Clerk
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
bos.legislation@sfgov.org
 
DATE:  September 18, 2020
 
RE:  PLEASE PLACE ATTACHED LETTER IN BOS FILES
 
Please place the attached letter (attached in pdf format) in all of the following
files and assure it has been received by members of the Board of Supervisors:
BOS File No. 200883
BOS File No. 200903
BOS File No. 200987
BOS File No. 201024
 
If there is any problem with the attached filing, or if you need any other
documents, please advise me by return e-mail.  Please also advise that members
of the Board of Supervisors have received the attached.
 
Thank you.



 
Mary Miles
Attorney at Law
364 Page St., #36
San Francisco, CA  94102
 
 




